
 

 

 

 

Daramola visits NDDC, Plead for Resuscitation of Abandoned Hostel Project 

The abandoned hostel project initiated by the Niger Delta Development Commission may soon be 
resuscitated. This ray of hope was rekindled on Monday June 3, 2014 when the Vice-Chancellor, 
Professor Adebiyi Daramola, paid a working visit to the headquarters of the Commission in Port 
Harcourt, River State. 

Professor Daramola during a meeting with the Executive Director, Projects, Engineer Tuoyo Omatsui 
expressed the eagerness of the University to put the project to use as it would solve the accommodation 
problems being encountered by students. 

He appealed to the leadership of the Commission to prioritize the completion of the project since similar 
ones in other institutions have been completed and put to use. 

Responding on behalf of the Commission, Engineer Omatsui said the Commission has already put 
mechanism that will see to the completion of the project in place. He said relevant units in the 
commission had already submitted technical reports that would hasten the process of reviving and 
completing the project. He expressed optimism that the NDDC initiated FUTA hostel project would soon 
be resuscitated. 

The Executive Director praised the Vice-Chancellor for his tenacity of purpose and for going out of his 
way to see to the development of FUTA. He said Professor Daramola’s visit to the NDDC underscores his 
commitment to the development of the Institution he leads. 
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